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H A P P Y March
COMMUNITY GIVING

MARCH MADNESS

TENANT FUN

Thursday, March 14th 

2nd Round: $25 Gift Card
Sweet 16: $25 Gift Card
Final Four: $50 Gift Card
Championship: $100 Gift
Card

Items Most Needed

For each item donated we will
enter your name into a raffle for
a chance to win a $50 gift card
of your choice. We will pull the
raffle winner after March 31st.

Come show off your
Mario Kart skills
while enjoying a

slice of pie for Pi day!  

March 10: Daylight Savings
March 14: Pi Day (Activity in The HUB)
March 17: St. Patrick’s Day
March 19: First Day of Spring
March 19: March Madness Begins
March 31: Easter

Important Dates

Boys and Girls Club of Utah CountyPi Day

Schedule:

Watch for the announcements on social
media. We will provide the information to
add your bracket to the Canyon Park pool.

March Madness is here!
Create your NCAA March

Madness bracket for a
chance to win a gift card!

We’ll be in the HUB
from 11:30am-1pm,
while supplies last.

Be the person with the highest points in the
rounds outlined below to win a gift card!

1st Four: March 19-20
1st Round: March 21-22

2nd Round: March 23-24
Sweet 16: March 28-29

Elite Eight: March 30-31
Final Four: April 6

Championship: April 8

Prizes:

Cans of Corn
Cans of Peas
Cans of Green Beans
Boxes of Granola Bars
Instant Mashed
Potatoes
Gravy Pouches/Mix

Boxes of Poptarts
Boxes of Oatmeal
Cans of Soup
Boxes of Popcorn
Cans of Mandarin
Oranges
Cans of Peaches

In addition to their child nutrition
program where they serve over 5,000
meals and snacks a day to children,

The Boys and Girls Club also runs a bi-
weekly meal box program for families.

Each meal box includes a variety of
shelf stable pantry items. The food
from your donation will be used in

those meal boxes.

We will be gathering shelf-stable food items for the Child
Nutrition program run by The Boys and Girls Club of Utah

County. All Items can be dropped off at the management office
before April 1st. Please email management for item pickup if

needed.

Bring your donations for The Boys and Girls Club! Anything
donated during the activity will receive a double entry in the

raffle!


